
Why hasn’t this grass 
been cut?

Let’s Get Bucks Buzzing

Bucks Buzzing is a project by the 
Buckinghamshire & Milton Keynes 
Natural Environment Partnership

We have decided to change the way we manage this local green 
space and we are now cutting less frequently. By leaving grass 
and wildflowers in this area to grow long we are:

• increasing habitat for beneficial insects and wildlife

• promoting sustainable landscapes that are bigger, 

better and joined-up

• encouraging native wildflowers to flourish and grow

• saving energy and reducing emissions by not using 

mowers and equipment

• providing an opportunity for observation and 

education about local wildlife and plants

• cutting costs, not flowers

• creating a beautiful meadow for the whole   

community to enjoy!

For more information on managing green spaces for wildlife, visit: 
www.bucksmknep.co.uk/wilder


